
 

#RtB2015 Cosplay Contest FAQ 
 

 
Q: I’m a cosplayer. When should I be at the O2 Arena? 
A: The O2 Arena will officially open at 10:00 on Saturday, October 3. However, cosplayers will be 
admitted at 9:00 am, as we know that some costumes can be complicated to put on. 
 
Q: Where should I go once I’m at the venue? 
A: Once you’re at the O2 Arena, head to the VIP entrance to the left of the main entrance. Our staff 
will give you a cosplayer badge and let you know where to go next. 
 
Q: What type of ticket do I need to be able to participate? 
A: Whether you have a free ticket, Early Access ticket, or even no ticket at all—you can still 
participate! Just head to the venue and find the VIP entrance. If you’re in a costume or you have a 
costume with you, our staff will give you a cosplayer badge and let you inside. Please note that you 
have to bring an actual Blizzard cosplayer costume with you to access the VIP entrance: a simple T-
shirt or hat won’t allow you to enter.  
 
Q: Once I’m inside, where do I go to get my photo taken? 
A: Once inside, head to the south entrance of the O2 Arena, near the Community Corner. Once 
you’re there, our staff will show you where you can go to get ready. If you already have your 
costume on, you can head right to the photo booth, which will be next to the Community Corner. 
 
Q: Will there be a changing room? 
A: There will be two of them! If you need to change, someone at the Community Corner can show 
you downstairs to the changing rooms. Don’t worry; elevators will be available so you won’t need to 
worry about taking the stairs in costume. Please note that the changing rooms won’t be guarded, so 
any belongings you leave there will remain your responsibility. 
 
Q: What should I do on Saturday once my photo is taken? 
A: You’re free to enjoy the event! You’ll be able to continue using the photo booth with other 
cosplayers or fans if you like. There will also be some intense eSports action on the main stages to 
check out, as well as 120 computers with Overwatch installed. 
 
Q: Do I have to be present on both days of the event? 
A: Yes. If you’re one of the winners, you’ll need to be there near the Community Corner between 
18:30 and 19:00 on Sunday, October 4 in order to receive your prize. 
 
Q: I’m not a cosplayer. Can I vote in the contest? 
A: Absolutely! Once all the photos are taken, they will be uploaded to a dedicated Instagram 
account. Simply like your favorites—the photos with the most likes will win! By voting, you’ll also 
have the chance to win a Hearthstone card pack! 


